[November 22, 2010]

c/o Louise Levert

Secretariat

Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission

Ottawa, Ontario K1P 559

Re: Proposed Bruce Steam Generator Shipments

Dear Canadian Nuclear Safety Commission,

Please provide an Environmental Assessment with a Full Panel Review. The attempts by Bruce Power to
ship these radioactive steam generators under the EA conducted in 2006 is unacceptable. Thisis a
classic 'bait and switch'. For the CNSC to allow this project to proceed without a Full Panel Review will
farther erode the credibility of the CNSC. The September 28-29th hearing amounted to a mockery of
the public process.

The Coalition for a Nuclear-Free Great Lakes respectfully requests financial support in order to secure
and contract for Independent Review of this proposed unscrutinized project. The submittal by Bruce
Power of additional documentation serves to demonstrate that they had purposefully withheld the
information from the public in the first place. This is not the way to gain public trust.

We look forward to participating in a Full Panel Review and will dedicate our resources in that review
process.

Thank you

Michael J. Keegan

Chair, Coalition for a Nuclear-Free Great Lakes



